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The Light of the World Ministries founded and seeks to support
the children in Sierra Leone through Christ centered primary
and secondary schools. Thanks to many generous donations
that came in during our First Annual Gala we were able to
purchase two uniforms each, for all of the children at our
Gbangbatoke orphanage. We can’t say thank you enough for
your generosity and prayers. 

Students Return to
TLOWM Founded
Schools  
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Under Construction  
Ministry all over the world is messy. In construction you often
have to make a mess before you can make something beautiful.
Tearing down a wall means rubble and debris need cleaned up
before the beautiful reveal of a new space can be realized. The
Light of the World Ministries is undergoing renovation that will
take some time and all along the way we are finding new
opportunities that require creative solutions. We are so
appreciative of the grace shown to us as we create some dust
while we are remodeling. With your generous support we can
meet our goals of supporting the beautiful family of God in
Sierra Leone to live in the fullness of God's great love.  
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Paul and Lynn Paquin
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Chris Robertson 

CEO, Sierra Leone,

Ben Margai 

Orphan Homes in
Gbangbatoke, Gboyama & Tefeya 
TLOWM desires to see the children of Sierra Leone develop a deep relationship
with their Heavenly Father. One way we help do this is by providing food,
shelter and Bible teaching at three different orphan homes in Sierra Leone.
Because of donors like you, children can focus on their studies and feel safe,
secure and significant. We want every child to be free from wondering when
their next meal will be--free to rejoice in how our Lord provides through all
things. Contributions like yours help fund our mission and help us spread the
love of Jesus and the Gospel. 

Together we can
change the world, one

life at a time.
These are just a few of the many

people working to meet the
spiritual and physical needs of the

Lord’s people in Sierra Leone. 
 Sharing the Gospel and valuing
each individual are some of the

ways they shine the Light of Jesus.
They use creative, biblical

teaching to empower nationals to
lean on Jesus and love each other. 

We are looking for monthly and one time contributors who would like to invest
in these children's lives. To fully fund each orphanage means food for the
children and staff, staff salaries as well as all material needs for the children,
building maintenance, medical and transportation. It costs $150 per month per
child to provide this fully. We are at $100 per month per child right now. We
have 88 children, so at an increase of $50 per child, $4,400 per month is what
we need to make these orphan homes top of the line homes. 

Please consider if this ministry is one you'd like to support. Feel free to share
this newsletter with friends and family who might be interested. And as
always, please be praying -- you make a difference! 
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www.facebook.com/
thelightworldministries/
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www.tlowm.org

www.tlowm.org/donate-now

Subscribe to our newsletter:
www.tlowm.org/newsletter

Contact us: info@tlowm.org

Matthew 
5:14-16

You are the
light of the

world. A town
built on a hill

cannot be
hidden. Neither
do people light
a lamp and put
it under a bowl.

Instead they
put it on its

stand, and it
gives light to

everyone in the
house. In the

same way, let
your light shine
before others,
that they may
see your good

deeds and
glorify your

Father in
heaven.





